
DISCOVER
the value of

INDEPENDENT SCHOOLS

We invite you to join Directors of Admission from five local 
schools to learn about educational choices available 

to your child and the value of an independent school education.  
They will debunk common misconceptions about 

independent schools and answer questions about their
programs, the admission process, financial aid, and much more!

If your family is considering Independent School options or you 
are interested in learning more, please join us for an informal 
panel discussion and Q&A.  Parents and students are both 

welcome.  
Families who attend this event will receive an 

application fee waiver to any of the host schools that they apply to.

7:00 - 8:30 p.m.
Monday, October 21, 2019

Community Rowing
20 Nonantum Road

Brighton, MA


